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PSSC Meeting Minutes
October 20, 2021
Computer Lab 101

1. Callto Order: David called the meeting to order at 6:33.

2. Introductions of new parents: Matt Abbott, Rabindra Singh, Audrey Norman, Jennifer Formbry
Kathy Therriault, Stephanie Archer, David O’Leary, and Heidi Brown.
Rabindra Singh will continue as Chairperson.

3. Correspondence: No real correspondence other than DEC information

4. a) Updates: PSSC Guidelines Procedures and Expectations: David went over the guidelines and
handed out the pamphlet to all the members present. He discussed the 5 year renewal and the
roles of the members to help review the Principal and Vice-Principal.

b) SIP members were announced, and we are working on a one-to-two year structure. Nick
Munn is involved with, and he will work with the team who will identify three to five areas to
work on to improve. David informed the PSSC that he will bring back information where PSSC
may be able to help. School based data will be used: ELPA and TTFM and perception surveys
and other data will be the basis for improvement. Leadership ideas will be generated and we
will be trying to use a shared leadership model called Renaissance-Connected Positive and
Proud.

New Business:

5a) Grade 9 French Learning Pilot Initiative: Heidi gave an update to the PSSC about the Pilot.

b) Covid Update — we don’t have a committee this year and we are following the Covid policies
set out by the Province of NB. Our kids are coming to school and no distancing but all wearing
masks at this time.

c) Kathy asked if we know the amount of students who are fully vaccinated. David handed out
the letter that went out to parents this week in the event of an outbreak and the rapid test
information released by the province last week.

6) Highlights of the year. David shared the list of items that students have done thus far.

Next meeting: Thursday November 25 at 6:30 in Rm 201

Meeting was adjourned at 8:10pm






